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	L-R: Ida, Noah, Jennifer, Elizabeth, Spencer, Danny, Zach, Val, Katie and Nicole 










				The Leaders of Tomorrow






		Dear Members of Trinity: 
“No, I have not been exposed to any religion. It’s not that I am an atheist, I just don’t know.” This was the response from Hector, a St. Olaf freshman from Columbia. My student leader, Spencer, and I had just knocked on Hector’s door and were instantly amazed at his openness.
I continued, “Could you rate your desire to know God on a scale of 1-10? Assuming the Bible is true and salvation is possible in Jesus.” With that, Hector’s eyes lit up as he answered, “At least an eight!” From there we shared the gospel which was brand new to him. It never ceases to amaze me the hunger on the college campus today. We will be meeting with Hector again!
Weekly we gather our student leaders at St. Olaf college for evangelism training and then doing evangelism. For our students to learn and do evangelism is proving to be powerful as we hear their testimonies weekly. The harvest is in fact plentiful and the Lord is raising up laborers!
It is because of the gospel mandate and students like Hector that we have committed our lives to sharing the life-changing message of Christ with college students and training them to do likewise. The Holy Spirit is indeed transforming today’s generation to be the leaders of tomorrow!
As we come to the end of 2014, please consider giving a special gift for our mission work so that we can continue reaching and training students. We’ve experienced a shortfall and are trusting the Lord to bring in $15,000. You have been so generous over the years, and for that we give thanks.

Donations can be made to the web address below or by mail.

Donations
CRU
P O Box 628222
Orlando, FL 32862-9841






		Jesus saves, 
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			steven.ose@cru.org • 612-419-8050 
16225 Tonkaway Rd., Minnetonka, MN 55345 
We are responsible for raising 100% of our financial support. 
To partner with us, please visit https://give.cru.org/0509499
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